
DATE: November 2, 2016

Moratorium on Any Filming Involving Traffic Control in
San Bernardino and Riverside Counties

Please note that effective immediately there will a moratorium on
any filming activities involving traffic control on all state routes
throughout San Bernardino and Riverside counties. All film requests
for intermittent traffic control (ITC), rolling breaks and/or lane
closures will be prohibited during this time.

This moratorium will be in effect until further notice.

If you have any questions, contact Roger San Juan (213-897-0282)
or Charles Keeling (213-897-4647) at Caltrans or Permit
Coordinator David Booth (323-817-4104) at the California Film
Commission.

About the California Film Commission

The California Film Commission (CFC) enhances California's status as the leader in motion
picture, television and commercial production.
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A one-stop office for filmmakers, the Commission supports productions of all sizes and budgets.
In addition to managing the Film & Television Tax Credit program, services include an extensive

digital location library, free online permitting, low cost use of state properties as shooting
locations, and production assistance.
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